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Manoj Jacob 
June 10, 2014 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 
Our beloved second-generation brother from 
Little Ferry, Yoshitaka Inomata, passed away 
yesterday, June 10, 2014 as a result of an 
accidental drowning. Yoshitaka, together with 
two friends, went on a spontaneous outing up to 
Bear Mountain when this accident occurred. 
 
Yoshitaka was born April 8, 1994. He is the 
eldest son of Yoshiyaki and Chiharu Inomata, 
and elder brother of Kouki. Yoshitaka just 
finished his sophomore year at Rutgers 
University Newark and was planning to transfer 
as an engineering major in September to Rutgers 
New Brunswick. 
 
A biography and schedule for services will be 
forthcoming. 
 
• An alter will be set up in the conference 
room at the Clifton Family Church. Members 

my come by at any time to pray beginning at 6:00 PM this evening 
 
• Viewing and time for testimonies - Clifton Family Church, 78 DeMott Ave., Clifton, NJ Friday at 
7:30 - 8:30PM. 
 
• A continuous prayer vigil will begin 8:30PM following the Friday night viewing and will 
continue throughout the night until the Seonghwa service, Saturday 10AM. Please consider signing up for 
1 hour prayer or more during that time. 
 
• Won jon Service will be held at East Ridgelawn Cemetery, 255 Main Avenue, Clifton, NJ 07014 
following the Seonghwa. 
 
 Let us support Yoshitaka's family during this important time and pray for his victorious transition to a 
glorious new life in the spiritual world. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pastor Manoj 
 
 
 
 


